
New Funding Opportunity
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center (BIDMC) is excited to announce the release of a Community-based
Health Initiative Request for Proposals (RFP) inviting local organizations to apply for funding in the areas of
housing affordability, jobs and financial security, and behavioral health.

The full RFP and timeline are posted on our RFP webpage. A virtual RFP information session will be held on
June 27, 2023 from 11 a.m.-12 p.m. This will be an opportunity to learn more about the selected health priorities,
strategies, funding opportunity, and application process. Click here to register. 

Please share information about this RFP with other organizations that may be interested.

Previous BIDMC grantees will be showcasing their projects at our Community Grants Open House on Thursday,
June 15 from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. Click here for details and to RSVP.

June 2023

PRINT FRIENDLY VERSION

https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/17adgc7hkmz/external?a=5&p=12795971&t=480616
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/z7e7h21wxya/external?a=5&p=12795971&t=480616
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/17ubfkqcxf3/external?a=5&p=12795971&t=480616
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/1byxe99sbax?lang=en&a=6&p=12795971&t=480601
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/1byxe99sbax?lang=en&a=6&p=12795971&t=480601
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/1ncaw12hqy3?lang=en&a=6&p=12795971&t=3727970
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/14g7bxdrtdl/external?a=6&p=12795971&t=3727971
https://bethisraellaheyhealth.us.newsweaver.com/13t148fl6g/14g7bxdrtdl/external?a=6&p=12795971&t=3727971

